
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1411 
 

Asked on 30 November 2022 
 
 

DR C ROWAN ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS (HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister outline all additional public transport services being planned for and/or to be 
funded for the electorate of Moggill? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Moggill for the question. 
 
I refer the Member to previous Questions on Notice 390 and 647, with regard to public transport 
planning for the electorate of Moggill, tabled on 9 June 2022 and 22 July 2022 respectively. 
 
Translink is not planning to implement additional services at this time. 
 
While there are currently no plans to introduce additional services within the Moggill electorate, 
the Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) will continue to monitor development and 
demand across Brisbane’s transport network to ensure investment is targeted where it will have 
the greatest benefit. Additionally, TMR has released the Creating Better Connections for 
Queenslanders: a 10-year plan for Queensland passenger transport. 
 
 


